
 

 

16th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

  

Our school provides a milk scheme that is available to all of our pupils. School 

milk is free for under-5s*, and for over-5s it is available at a subsidised rate. 

Each child that registers with Cool Milk will receive a 189ml portion of semi-

skimmed milk every day, delivered fresh and chilled to the classroom.  Their 

school milk will not only provide them with essential nutrients, but as it is re-

hydrating and energy boosting it also bridges the gap between breakfast and 

lunch to help children stay focused. 

  

  

How to register 

If your child is under five: 

 You do not need to do anything, as school has already registered for your 

child. 

If your child is five or older: 

 Register and pay online at https://customers.coolmilk.com/v2/register/ 

  

* Milk for under-5s is provided free of charge, fully funded by the Department of 

Health.  Milk for over-5s is subsidised by the Rural Payments Agency and the E.U. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries. 
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